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 Julie Fisher and Jaime Glenat re-elected  
Pembina Trails School Division is pleased to announce that Julie Fisher has been re-elected as 
Chair and Jaime Glenat as Vice-chair of the Board for the 2017-18 school year.  
 
Ward 3 trustee, Julie Fisher has been on the board since 2010. She is inspired by her belief that 
our children need to be engaged in their learning. Julie supports programming that fosters the 
relationship between student, school and community.  
 
Ward 2 trustee, Jaime Glenat believes that a child’s education helps to shape their future and 
hopes that as a school trustee she will be able to continue to improve student achievement, 
while maintaining a strong community focus. Jaime was first elected to the board in 2014. 
 
Our trustees and administration would like to wish them both a successful professional 
experience during the 2017-18 school year. 
 
The Pembina Trails School Division is committed to educational excellence through challenging 
and enriching experiences for all, in a safe and caring community. Our board holds its regular 
meetings on the second and fourth Thursday of each month from September to June. Meetings 
are held in the Board Room at the Administration Office, 181 Henlow Bay, starting at 8 p.m.  
 
Learn more about Pembina Trails by visiting our website. 
 
For more information please contact Stacey Ashley at sashley@pembinatrails.ca or 
204.488.1767 ext. 1034. 
 

 

 

https://www.pembinatrails.ca/Governance/BoardofTrustees/WhoTheyAre/Pages/Julie-Fisher.aspx
https://www.pembinatrails.ca/Governance/BoardofTrustees/WhoTheyAre/Pages/Jaime-Glenat.aspx
https://www.pembinatrails.ca/Pages/default.aspx
mailto:sashley@pembinatrails.ca

